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Mrs. Mastell and Mrs. Asimakopoulos            Summit Academy Warren Elementary
3rd Grade-Batman                                               Week of January 29, 2017

Notes from the Teachers
We will send home information about Valentine’s Day soon. We will celebrate on February 14th. 

H.E.R.O   Time Corner (Homework):
Remember to read each night for 15-20 minutes and complete a short summary about the book or pages read. 

Tech Corner: 
Mobymax.com is a great site to reinforce reading and math. Our school code is 
[bookmark: _GoBack]oh3270. The username is the students first name and the password is 12345. 
This week in Class
Reading: I am to identify the main idea and supporting details. I am learning to read and spell words with aw, au, al, and o. I am learning to write with correct conventions. I am learning new target vocabulary.  
Math: I am learning to multiply and divide fluently to 100. I am learning to find the area of a shape. 
Science: I am learning about heat sources. I am learning how light can bend, be blocked and can bounce. 
Social Studies: I am learning how transportation has changed over time.  










 Special Announcements and Reminders

February 3 Craft Day 
Parent teacher conferences February 15th 
February 16 no school 
February 19 no school 
February 26-March 2 Read Across America 


 


 
Shout Outs!
 
Delany keep up the great work! 

Welcome Joey to the Batman classroom.

image1.png




